From: President Stonebrook IT

To: Bloemberg, Greg
Subject: Re: MUMSP
Date: Thursday, December 28, 2023 5:25:18 PM

External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
Thank you for the update!

On Thu, Dec 28, 2023 at 4:56 PM Bloemberg, Greg <GBLO@scottsdaleaz.gov> wrote:

Hello Susan,

Hope you are having a good holiday season. The Axon zoning case has been resubmitted
and is presently being reviewed. It is tentatively scheduled to be considered by the Airport
Advisory Commission on 1/17 and the Planning Commission on 1/24. The resubmittal
includes a letter of authorization from ASLD to proceed with the zoning request.

I am out of the office tomorrow and our offices will be closed on Monday for the holiday. If
you have any additional questions, please feel free to send and I will respond on Tuesday.

Regards,

?/Leg Béom«fmg
Principal Planngr
Currgnt Planning

City of dcottsdale

¢-mail: gblogmberg@scottsdalgaz.gov

phong: 480-312-4306

From: President Stonebrook II <stonebrookiipres@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2023 1:48 PM

To: Bloemberg, Greg <GBLO@Scottsdaleaz.gov>

Subject: Re: MUMSP
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From: President Stonebrook I <stonebrookiipres@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 12:56 PM

To: Bloemberg, Greg <GBLO@Scottsdaleaz.gov>

Subject: Re: MUMSP
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On Mon, Nov 6, 2023 at 1:21 PM Bloemberg, Greg <GBLO@scottsdaleaz.gov>
wrote:

Still waiting on a resubmittal.

Goog Blocmberg

Principal Planngr
Currgnt Planning
City of Seottsdalg

¢-mail: gblogmberg@scottsdalgaz.gov

phong: 480-312-4306

From: President Stonebrook II <stonebrookiipres@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 12:03 PM

To: Bloemberg, Greg <GBLO@Scottsdaleaz.gov>

Subject: Re: MUMSP
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project will return to a future DRB hearing for final design approval on a date to
be determined. FYI, if it gets a recommendation of approval on Wednesday, the
MUMSP will go to City Council on 12/5.

Regards,

Goog Bloemberg

Prinecipal Planngr

Current Planning

City of Seottsdale

¢-mail: gblogmberg@scottsdaleaz.gov

phong: 480-312-4306

From: President Stonebrook II <stonebrookiipres@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 9:53 AM

To: Bloemberg, Greg <GBLO@Scottsdaleaz.gov>

Subject: MUMSP
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